
I have an anaphylactic allergy to the ingredients in the Covid vaccine.  In certain states, I am not allowed 

to enter a restaurant, grocery store, or venue without proof of vaccination.  My allergist has 

recommended no one in my household be vaccinated.  My freedoms, guaranteed to me by the 

Constitution, are gone in those states! Let’s not make the great state of North Dakota one of those 

states! 

 


